
	

	

	

	

Sponsoring the AEP Institute is an excellent way to both 
support AEP and gain publicity for your company!  For more 

information regarding sponsorships, please contact            
Lynne Bynder at lbynder@califaep.org. 

For details, visit our website at www.califaep.org. More information coming in January 2019. 
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